THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS

SCHOOL OF EDUCATION
LAWRENCE

May 16, 1938

My dear Dr. Allen:

I have your note concerning the use of the Rogers Strength
Index charts in Dr. Lapp's course in Tests and Measurements.

Ordinarily the University departments have made provision
for the needs of their department during the summer from the

regular funds appropriated to that department.

Our own department has no extra appropriation during the
summer session and we will do well to come out even at the

end of the year. The summer session emergency fund, which
formerly could be called on for a few small expenditures,

has been eliminated completely. I would, therefore, suggest
that you might find it possible to purchase this material

from your next year's appropriation.

I am very sorry not to be able to help you out in this in-

stance.
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Raymond A. Schwegler .
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